
  CHESTERFIELD TOWNSHIP ALLIANCE AGAINST SUBSTANCE ABUSE 
January 11, 2023 

 
Janice DeJohn called the meeting of the Chesterfield Township Alliance Against Substance Abuse 
to order at 4:05 p.m.  
 
Present: Janice DeJohn, Danny Wolverton, Mary Wolverton and Denise Koetas-Dale 
 
Minutes Approval 
 
Janice made a motion to approve the November minutes second by Mary.  All were in favor, 
motion carried. 
 
2023 Meeting Dates 
 
The board agreed to remove July 5th from the meeting dates. 
 
Membership 
 
Janice asked Mary and Danny if they could reach out to Ann regarding the past programs and ask 
her to give what she has back to the board.  Danny stated that the supplies are stored at the school. 
Aggie will call Larry from the school and ask him to get everything down from storage and 
someone from the board will pick it up and we can store it at the Municipal building. 
 
QUARTERLY PRESENTATIONS: 
 
The board had a short discussion on the schools lack of participation they have shown us in the 
past year.  Janice will reach out to Frankie to see if she is still interested in helping out.  
 
Janice has contacted City of Angels regarding setting up a speaker however no one has gotten back 
to her.  She will keep trying. 
Janice also reached out to the Coordinator from Howell Twp. Alliance and asked for ideas, 
however they deal with mainly high school children. 
Denise suggested reaching out to the afterschool program to see if they would be interested in 
doing something. 
Denise talked to Brian Kuser however having a speaker during the summer program wouldn’t 
work.  He will look into the possibility of having something during the after school program and 
the home school program. 
  
MUNICIPAL ALLIANCE TRAINING 
None 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
The board discussed having 3 music in the square this summer.  April 26th; May 18th and sometime 
in June.  The board also decided to have the BMX program again this year.   Aggie will reach out to 
the Grouser Girls and Successful Failures and look into another band.  Janice will reach out to 
Dialed Action regarding the BMX program.  
 



Janice will check so see if the City of Angels could do a program for the Scout that missed the STAR 
program.  Danny stated that there would be approx. 35 Scout attending. 
 
Aggie will get a break down of the budget for the next meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:09 PM by Janice DeJohn.  
 


